
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
Stirling, Bryan <BryanStirling@gov.sc.gov>
Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/5/2013 5:32:14 PM
Subject: FW: Sequester Impacts

Attachments: SC Sequester Impacts.pdf

 
 
From: Gail Adams [mailto:gail_adams@ios.doi.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, March 05, 2013 9:54 AM

To: Pearson, Tim; Veldran, Katherine

Subject: Sequester Impacts
 
Good Morning:
 
As you are aware, sequestration is being implemented.  To keep you up to date, we are providing 
information on the impacts to your state in the attached document. A hard copy of this letter will be 
mailed. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 

Gail A. Adams
Director, Office of Intergovernmental & External Affairs
Immediate Office of the Secretary
US Department of the Interior
1849 C Street, NW
Washington, DC  20240
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